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Sirs/madams...House Bill 2027 should be analyzed, evaluated and opposed for the good it would create for the
community by allowing Bend Parks and Recreation for the building a pedestrian footbridge across the river south of
Bend. A few local homeowners are opposed because they don't want the general population to be walking by “their"
river front. It will reduce the automobile usage to drive around through Bend to get to the other side of the river for
the forest trails. To have access to the forest trails without having to drive and create more traffic problems seems a
reasonable objective. Please consider all aspects of the house bill 2027 as this spurious legislation should be soundly
rejected.

Robert Jamieson

Bend resident for over 30 years
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